Jackson County Stage Company Membership Meeting
November 16, 2020
(Via Zoom)

Call to Order: 7:00pm by President Susan McLernon

Present: Jeff Keasler-Bird, Susan McLernon, Clint Inman, Jodie Salazar, Tony Salazar, Brandyn McGhee, Jacquie Betz,
Cindy Massie, Sarah Alley, Jim Lambert, Jo Ann Hensley, David Rush, Elyse Pineau

Brandyn McGhee made a motion to approve the minutes from the October 2020 meeting; Jo Ann Hensley seconds
motions; the motion is approved unanimously.

Treasury Report

--We have been getting in donations and member dues. Although inflows are down from last year, outflows have been
minimal since we have been dark so we are actually in the black approx. $6,900 compared to last year currently.
--Raffle Ticket Sales did well and have all been deposited.

--Taxes for the year have been filed and sent in.

--We purchased a short throw projector which had been budgeted out for this year.

Brandyn McGhee made a motion to approve the treasury report; Jo Ann Hensley seconds motion; the motion is
approved unanimously.

President

--Raffle Drawing will take place Monday November 23" via Facebook Live at 7:00pm

--VCA Board Meeting happened at the end of October. They have made some fundraising funds along with a few grants
and are doing decently for the quarter. They are supportive of our efforts to stream The Revolutionists and the use of the
space for our virtual projects.

VP of Operations
--Newsletter hasn’t gone out yet, but will go out soon with all the current updates.
--Annual Holiday Party will be cancelled. We will just have our regular monthly meeting for December.

VP of Productions
--The Revolutionists will be happening as of now! Auditions set for November 30" via zoom. Callbacks will be in person
on December 2™ at The Varsity and take place in small separate groups.

*The show will be rehearsed using a combination of virtual and in person rehearsals with the show then being
recorded in the theatre at the end of January.

*The recording will be streamed during it’s intended February timeslot. (Feb. 5-7; 11-14)

*Patrons will purchase tickets for a specific performance night and be able to then tune in virtually to that
performance.

*All health and safety protocols will be maintained and strictly enforced.

*There will only be a total of 8 people involved (cast and production staff included)

--The Taffetas which would have been our musical for the spring is not available for streaming rights due to certain music
rights. Brandyn is in contact with Derek Hamblin who was slated to direct that production to try and figure out a
replacement option.

--Play Selection Committee for next season will begin forming soon. Anyone interested in being on the committee can
contact Brandyn McGhee.

--We are putting together a virtual Holiday Showcase. Looking for performers to contribute songs, stories, poetry, etc.
*Looking for a variety of acts that celebrate all winter holidays.
*Filming will take place at the Varsity between November 24-December 6.
*The show will air Sunday December 20" and then again on the 25". It will be free to the public with donations
welcome.
7:35pm meeting adjourned.



